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Historical Searches – Guest User 
Accounts 

 
 

 
Land Services SA has been monitoring the level of attempted access to free historical searches 
using guest accounts.  Given a recent increase in the level of attempted access, and out of an 
abundance of caution, Land Services SA in consultation with the Office of the Registrar-General 
have determined to remove guest account access to historical searches for the immediate future. 
 
Land Services SA and Office of the Registrar-General are working together to implement a long-
term solution that will allow appropriate access to historical searches going forward. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience and will keep you informed of developments. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   Graeme Jackson     Brenton Pike 
   REGISTRAR-GENERAL    CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
          LAND SERVICES SA 
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